
From: Paula lsler 
Sent: 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Protel, Inc. (TD618) 

Tuesday, January 09,2007 4:33 PM 

Hey Dorothy. Fiscal provided me a copy of this company's 2006 FL4F return (proof of payment of the 2006 
RAF) and a letter signed by Gerald P. Rockey requesting cancellation. I'm just making sure Records received 
their copy and that a docket will be established. Please let me know. Thanks! 
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